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~ TUESDAY, APRIL 16, 2024 ~
Doors Open at 5:30 and Dinner will be served at 6:30 p.m.

 Sacred Heart St. Mary’s Church Gymnasium/Cafeteria • New York Mills, NY

MENU: Pretzel Roll, Pulled Pork, Pulled Chicken, Salt Potato’s, Macaroni Salad,
Coleslaw, Apple Pie, Beer & Soda

COST: $11.00
CHAIRMAN: RICHARD DELAHUNT, CHANCELLOR
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RESERVATIONS are VERY IMPORTANT
Please RSVP by Friday April 12, 2024 with the number in your group if you’re attending. We
prepare dinner based on reservations and when there is a large number of no shows, that
situation causes financial concerns for the council. You may now make your reservation by
calling (315) 735-6171 or e-mail kofc189@roadrunner.com.

Wives, friends, and members are invited to attend as your guests.
 THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION.

WAKE SERVICES

Wake Services are still an integral part of our council for paying respects to our
brothers who have passed. If you would like to attend a member’s wake service,
with our group, representing our council, please call or email the council so you can
be contacted regarding the date and time of the service.
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SENIOR KNIGHTS

The Senior Knights Luncheon will be held
Wednesday, April 24, 2024 at 12 noon at the
American Legion Post located on 8616 Clinton St.,
New Hartford. New members are always welcome.
Please call Jim Solan for reservations at 315-768-
4443. K of C Golf league will follow @ 1 pm.

PRAY FOR OUR
BROTHERS WHO ARE ILL

John F. Pryor, PGK 1985
Joseph P. Kearney 1985
William S. Hartnett 1965
Samuel L. Russo 1972
Paul A. Benedetto 1987

William M Brunnett Sr. 1976

Congratulations to Anthony J. Picente Jr. (1997) For being Honored by the New York State Association of
Counties with its Executive Directors Award for Public Service is the association’s highest achievement
award for his nearly 20 years as a strong pillar of effective leadership in the Mohawk Valley, as Oneida
County Executive by NYSAC Executive Director Stephen Acquario.

KNIGHTS IN THE NEWS

4TH DEGREE NEWS

There will be a 4th Degree meeting on Tuesday April 23, 2024, at 7:00 PM in the 4th Degree Chambers.
Refreshments will be served after the meeting.  If you’re interested in becoming a member of the 4th
Degree contact Tim Fitzgerald, Faithful Navigator. Email: timfitzgerald21@gmail.com for more information.

There will be a 4th Degree Exemplification on April 20, 2024 at Sacred Heart Church in Cicero, NY. If
you’re interested in becoming a member of the 4th Degree please contact Tim Fitzgerald, Faithful Navigator.
Email: timfitzgerald21@gmail.com for more information.

Joining the Knights of Columbus has never been easier. The online application is simple. If you know of a
prospective member, send an e-mail to Len Montana, FS at kofc189@roadrunner.com Len will give you,
or the new member, the link.
Membership degrees are also offered in a virtual format online. Contact us for information. NOTE: If you
are a 1st or 2nd degree member yourself and never took your 2nd or 3rd degree, contact Len and he will
invite you to the next Supreme Council virtual degree.

NEW MEMBERS/VIRTUAL DEGREES

K OF C INSURANCE

If you need service on a policy, such as change of beneficiary, etc., contact Thomas McKeon, Field Agent
at 484-343-8711or email Thomas.Mckeon@koc.org Joseph Grayeske, Field Agent at 484- 924-8449 or
email Joseph.grayeskeKofc.org
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Wouldn’t it be great to gather with your old basketball, bowling, racquetball buddies? An evening to enjoy
food, drink and comradery with friends! We are looking to plan a Knights of Columbus Alumni Night for our
current and former members. This event is in the planning stages so suggestions are welcome. Please
reach out to Len with your ideas and suggestions. lenmont@gmail.com or phone at 315-735-9171. Looking
forward to hearing from you.

Alumni  Night

SUPPORTING  CHARITABLE PROGRAMS
Please continue to support our Council’s charitable programs. Evelyn’s House, The Veteran’s Outreach
Center. Please bring your donations of non-perishable food, disposable diapers, baby wipes, paper
towels, sippy cups, binkies, toilet paper, wipes, cleaning products, deodorant, shampoo & conditioner,
bath towels, sheets, kitchen towels, toothbrushes, toothpaste.
Can & Bottle Drive, (RINSED) Leave these items in plastic bags outside the door of the Council Office. I’m
at the Council Office every day and will bring your items inside.
Thank you for your continued generous contributions.

IRISH NIGHTIRISH NIGHTIRISH NIGHTIRISH NIGHTIRISH NIGHT
20242024202420242024
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